M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:  
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE: 
October 10, 2019
RE:
Facility Use Agreement – Yealey Elementary with BCPWAA
Rebel Starter Cheerleading to use cafeteria for practice on 
Monday, Wednesday and Fridays from October 9 through 
November 15, 2019 


Attached is the use agreement for the BCPWAA Rebel
Starter Cheerleading to use cafeteria for practice on 
Monday, Wednesday and Fridays from October 9 through 
November 15, 2019 

I recommend the approval of the agreement, as presented.

